
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUÉ 
 

Being a special communication to residents following a ResCom meeting 
 

          10
th

 February, 2017 

                              “Dear Mr. Chairman”   

 

Dear fellow residents, 

Your ResCom wants your feedback and to this end we have made* a special box for you 

to pop a note with your thoughts, suggestions, comments, gripes and groans as well as 

accolades into. The box will be locked and the Chairman will have the access key. It will 

be cleared once a week and we ask that you identify yourselves on the note so we can 

give personal feedback to you.  

 

Use any paper you wish but there is special “Dear Mr. Chairman” paper at reception. 

And the box will be housed near reception just ask Rene and she will direct you. 

If you wish your contribution to be limited to the Chair and ResCom please state 

CONFIDENTIAL on the note so that any ensuing general messages will not identify you. 

 

We respect everything that you have to contribute to our continually striving to achieve 

our slogan… 

“Together let’s make EVERGREEN the village of our dreams” 

…and we sincerely hope that this will stop any grapevine talk so we can hear first-hand 

and from you and attend to your contribution. 

 

*Special thanks go to Basil Bold ResCom Special Projects Portfolio leader for his handy 

work in producing the box. 

“ 

           

Best regards,  

Graham Langmead 

Chairman of ResCom 

Unit 66 

 

 

 

 

 

“Together let’s make EVERGREEN the village of our dreams” 
*ResCom: Chairman Graham Langmead; Deputy Chairman Robin Slogrove & Hennie du Preez; Social Jean Spurr & Sue Jackson ; 

Catering vacant; Environment Hennie du Preez; Security Tess Sleigh; Governance Derek Schuurman; Finance Cecil Fann; Healthcare: 

Atholie Preacher;  Projects Basil Bold: Communication Graham Langmead.   

+ManCom representatives from ResCom are Chairman and the Deputy Chairman 


